
Sharps Meeting, 2021 April 13 

Attendees: Tom S, Pam G, Jerry H, Bud M, Aimee M, Bill A, Frank M, Mary V – recording secretary 

 

Monthly meeting time to change to 7:45 – all agree. 

New stone installed first drive, first row, first stone on left – Jerry to record. 

March 20 clean-up went well – less collected, items piled on driveway helpful, thanks to Bob 

Wooldridge. (Jerry’s brother-in law) 

One purchase inquiry on website. Not from the area, Jerry sent information and will follow up. 

Mowing – not started yet but situation being monitored and will start soon.  Question about future 

burial notification to avoid possible conflict.  Not a problem in the past, but Tom will inform Aimee going 

forward. 

Corner Posts – Aimee and dad Harold met this evening on site – 6-inch metal posts, 4 on each curve 10 

feet apart with chain in between, height 3 ½ feet above ground. Installed 12 inches in ground in 

concrete about 18 inches into the grass with top caps.  Harold to donate materials in honor of Petersons 

interred.  Installation and maintenance (painting) to be determined. 

Cornerstones – two to be ordered, installed. Tom has two old ones that were removed that could be 

reused, initial to be determined. 

Bob Wooldridge purchased mulch for side grove and shrubs out front. To be reimbursed with a check for 

$106.08 to be picked up from Pam by Jerry.   Large amount of donate labor from Bob, greatly 

appreciated by all. 

Lantern Flies – keep eyes out for new egg sacks – look like moss or putty on trees – scrape/bag or burn 

to rid.  Aimee and Maddox will inspect due to their experience.  

COVID shots? In progress, another month at least of virtual meetings. 


